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Dear Parents and Carers of Wren Class,  

It is nearly time for Mrs Chandler to say goodbye as she goes on maternity leave. Her aim is 

to get to the end of the year and finish at the end of term 2. Hopefully Baby Chandler is 

listening to her and we have no sudden appearance or real life births during the year R 

nativity! 

We are pleased to share with you that we have recruited Mrs Finan and she will be sharing 

the class teaching responsibility with myself, Mrs Smajli. Mrs Finan has her own child at the 

school and so is familiar with Wouldham All Saints school life.  

The additional adults, Mrs Corcoran and Mrs Collins will remain in the class and Mrs Baldwin 

who the children know well from forest school will also be in class to teach and support.  

We will have a detailed transition and handover to make this as smooth as possible for the 

children and families in Wren Class. We all look forward to continuing the learning journey 

with you.  

If you have any questions, please come and speak to the team 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Smajli 

EYFS Lead and Assistant Headteacher  

 


